



PRESIDENT'S MESSGE

Fellow Artists-

We are looking forward to seeing everyone back from their vacations, trips and Snow Birds we miss you too! Your attendance at our General Meetings are important to maintaining Leesburg Art Association! Even though you think you may not be interested in a particular Demo, there is always something you can learn and hopefully enjoy the camaraderie of your fellow Artist's! We have a fun year planned and offer free educational classes on Open Studio Fridays for those of you that are able to attend! Please come and join us!-10a.m.-2p.m. or longer if you wish! I also have one opening left for the Show and Sell on Nov. 21st. Please contact me if you are interested or have any questions! (352)360-0679.

Warmest Regards,

Penny Brady

November Meeting and Demo SHARON YUTZY

THE SURPRISING EFFECTS OF UNDERPAINTING



In 2012, Sharon took the Richard McKinley workshop given by the Pastel Society of Central Florida. The textbook for the workshop was his book titled Pastel Pointers, Top Secrets for Beautiful Pastel Paintings. One of the chapters is devoted to underpainting, and McKinley prescribed 9 exercises



that would provide years' worth of experience. These exercises involved copying a painting that she had completed. All 9 of the copy paintings were to be done on the same surface that was underpainted in 9 different ways. Sharon found the results to be very interesting and she wants to share what she learned from this exercise.

Presentation of Fall Show Awards

Ruth Ann Maury

- Presentation of Awards to the Fall Show winners
- Ruth Ann will give a brief overview of suggestions often made by art



THERE ARE 2 REMAINING SPACES AVAILABLE TO RESERVE. Cost is \$10 per space.

Contact Penny Brady if your are interested

OPEN STUDIO FRIDAY UPDATE

- On December 11, LAA will host a Holiday "Make & Take" Session for Open Studio Friday. Volunteers are needed to facilitate an art activity with a holiday theme that can be completed in a couple of hours or less. There are basic art supplies that can be use at the center. Contact Shari Williams skwillart@yahoo.com / 501-680-5335 for more information or to volunteer. This would be a great way for some of you who teach classes to promote your classes. Members and Non-Members will be invited to attend.
- The next six-week session Open Studio Friday will be January 8, 15, 22, 29 & February 5, 12. Volunteers are also needed to fill these dates. The Fall session was a big success, and we don't want to loose momentum. January 22 and 29 have been filled, so call or email Shari Williams at the above contact info if you can take a date.

DATE/TIME 11/14 - 5:00-7:00 PM Fall Show Reception Leesburg Center for the Arts Fall Show Awards Presented

12/14 11:30 AM

12/1 - 10 AM

LAA Holiday Luncheon

LAA Board Meeting

Pick up Fall Show Artwork at the Leesburg Center for the Arts 10-11AM before attending luncheon. SIPS Downtown Leesburg

Leesburg Center for the Arts

CHECK YOUR SEPTEMBER AND OCTOBER
NEWSLETTERS FOR INFORMATION ABOUT THE
UPCOMING LAA WORKSHOPS. IF YOU NO
LONGER HAVE A COPY, YOU CAN FIND ONE AT

LEESBURGART.COM

Expand your skills

Jackii Molsick, FWSWatercolor Workshop

Wednesday, January 13th and Thursday, January 14th, 2016

Join the fun and free your imagination to experience new bounds of creativity with

Marylee Voegele

Wednesday, February 24th and Thursday, February 25th, 2016